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December 29, 2021

Julie Wilson
Relocation Strategies
403 Clayheath Ct.
Ballwin, MO 63011

Dear Julie,

It is my sincere pleasure to submit this letter of recommendation regarding
the excellent relocation services you delivered to the North Lawndale
Employment Network.

Your professionalism, logistics, strategic planning knowledge, and caring
customer service resulted in our move from 3 separate locations to our new
workforce campus being smooth in spite of a series of external factors that
changed the scope and timeline of the project. Your participation in our
weekly planning meetings via Zoom, was always prompt and you offered
insightful feedback and additional support where ever you could because we
were novices and this was our first time relocating into a new facility.

You and your team exceeded our expectations and to be fair, you became
more than a vendor. You became a valued member of our NLEN family.

Regards,

Bunde Pln Dkt

Brenda Palms Barber, President & CEO



